Australian Government
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

ANDREW FISHER BUILDING
ONE NATIONAL CIRCUIT
BARTON

Refercnce:C15/54768
23 June 2015

Sister Libby Rogerson ibvm

Conference of Leaders of REeligious Institutes NSW
PO Box 259

ROSEBERY NSW 1445

Dear Sister Rogerson

Thank vou for your letter dated 2 June 2015 to the Prime Minister, the Hon Tony Abbott MP,
regarding Australian citizenship. I have been asked to reply on the Prime Minister’s behall.

The Prime Minister appreciates you taking the time to write. He believes our democracy rests
on the conviction that every individual counts and evervone can have a say on the issues that
matter most,

Your letter has been referred to the Minister for Immigration and Border Protection, the Hon
Peter Dutton MP, who has portfolio responsibility for the matters vou raise.

Further details about contacting the Minister and department can be found at
www.gold.gov.au,

Thank vou again for writing to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely

Fiona [.i'i'l:-:mn
Alg Senior Adviser
Immigration Section
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